
INTERNATIONAL BANK FOR RECONSTRUCTION AND DEVELOPMENT

INTERNATIONAL MONETARY FUND

WASHINGTON, D. C. 20433

August 7, 1969

Dear Colleague:

We were sorry that you were unable to join our reunion for

the 25th Anniversary of the Bretton Woods Financial and Monetary

Conference here in Washington on July 25.

It was an occasion for reminiscences as wel1 as for renewing

former acquaintances and you may be sure that those who were unable

to be present were not forgotten.

The enclosed souvenir program and messages of good wishes were

provided for each of the guests, and we hope that you, too, will

find them interesting.

B. K. Madan

Enclosure

Senor Don
Daniel Cosio Villegas
Torre Latinoamericana
piso 12
M�xico l, D.F., MéXico


